
 
 

 
 

NAPA PROLink 
REGO Search Update 

 

This week NAPA released an update to its platforms which improve the REGO search function. This update helps you 
to select the right parts and ask fewer questions of your customers when using NAPA PROLink. 

In our platforms there is now an    which appears after a REGO search. 

As you can see in the screenshots below - when we click the “i" information icon we will see the Year and 
Transmission information for that vehicle. 

 
 

There may be times where no additional information is shown at first, and you will need to prompt the system to 
grab that information for you.  To do this simply press the Incorrect Vehicle Displayed button next to the REGO 
search box. 

Click below to see the demo. 

 

 

 
 

https://youtu.be/DU84HmdRQlM

